Jan. 14th 1933,

Barest=law

Dear "2ndit Xanwar Narain,

Heving heard that Dr. Welter M.Keelz is going to Mandi, we feel it our
duty to tell you, in view of our friendly relations with you, that Dr.Keelz
previously in our empley, but discharged, is no more in any wey whatseever
connected with out Institute.

I %take this opportunity to request you to kindly transmit to His Highness

HeE.Prof.de Poerich's best Greetings.

Seguld you ever come up this Valley, it would be a pleasure if your

would call te see us at

Yours sincerely,




